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Cassie’s Corner…
Hey there LBMS Families!
  Distance Learning tips for caregivers is what’s on the agenda this 
week for Cassie’s Corner...hope everyone is doing great! - Miss 
Cassie

1. Show yourself some love & grace.

2. Establish clear expectations.

3. Maintain routines & schedules.

4. Stay in touch with teachers.

5. See academic help if needed.

6. Tap into your village.

7. Identify opportunities for safe socializing.

8. Watch for changes in mood and behavior with your student. 

 

       
Click the buttons at left for 
our social media and links 
to other important sites

The Book Shelf
LBMS Library Happenings

  
What’s happening LBMS peeps?
  Hope everybody is doing good, it’s been 
great seeing you all online…
  I am still waiting on direction from the 
district regarding book checkouts during 
distance learning...hopefully we will have an 
answer soon. I have been building a how-to 
video for all of you, that shows how to browse 
and request holds for books online...stand by 
for more information.
  I’ve been asked a few times recently about 
returning books you may still have from last 
school year. We have a collection box out in 
front of the school Mon-Thurs that you can 
drop your books into, all the late fines from 
last March 20th onward will be 
deleted...however, any lost books will still 
need to be paid for. For questions, contact me 
during school hours.
                                 Mr. Jensen

Welcome Back…
Christine Correa

   We are so excited to announce the 
return of Ms Christine Correa! She 
used to be the ERC teacher at 
LBMS a couple of years ago, and 
now she’s come back to teach 5th 
grade.
  She is excited to get started and 
meet all of the new fifth graders 
here at Lorna Byrne and catch up 
with all the staff members. She 
really missed all of the students, 
and can’t wait until we are all back 
in the building together, having fun 
and learning!

Welcome Back, Ms. Correa!

 

Office Hours: 8:00-4:30 // Phone: 541.592.2163 // Fax: 521.592.4851
Your one-stop-shop for everything LBMS

A Message from Mr. Pratt

Thank you, Firefighters!            Painting by Erika Salinas

https://www.facebook.com/lornabyrnems/?scrlybrkr=4257784b
https://twitter.com/lornabyrnems?scrlybrkr=589bcca3
https://www.instagram.com/lbmsvikings/?scrlybrkr=8d49631a
https://sites.google.com/threerivers.k12.or.us/lorna-byrne-middle-school/?scrlybrkr=eb5c8ade
https://sites.google.com/threerivers.k12.or.us/lorna-byrne-middle-school/?scrlybrkr=eb5c8ade
https://www.threerivers.k12.or.us/
https://www.threerivers.k12.or.us/
https://www.threerivers.k12.or.us/portal
https://www.threerivers.k12.or.us/portal
https://www.threerivers.k12.or.us/departments/transportation
https://www.threerivers.k12.or.us/departments/transportation
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What’s New at LBMS

● ELO is now live! For more 
information, contact your 
child's teacher during 
office hours, 3:30-4:30 
M-Thur.

● Tutoring will begin the 
week of 10/5. Call the 
office if you are 
interested in getting your 
student some extra help.

The 100 Club

Hey EPIC LBMS Students! 
   
In an effort to emphasize the importance of 
attending ALL your online classes, we will be 
offering some fun online activities for some of you 
that have 100% attendance! 

Stay tuned to the newsletter and our school social 
media pages for more information on this 
awesome new program...we’re sure it’s going to be a 
big hit!

Viking Strong Bulletins

Seeing 5th graders
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SHOUT-OUTS!
MUSIC STUDENTS

REQUIRED FOR PARTICIPATION!

in

Mr. McKee’s
Musical Jamboree!

STUDENTS OF ALL GRADES 

AND EXPERIENCE

The only elective this side of the Cascades
For more information

Inquire with the front office!

541.592.2163

Ms. Cranston's 8th grade Science class collaboration boards have had great participation! Good job 8th grade!

   -Miss Tabby

Saray Mendoza, 10/2

Lidia McCafferty, 10
/3

Morgan Melton, 10/4

Logan Ponchart, 10/7

Angelic Espino, 10/8

Josh farley, 10/9

Students in my breakout 

for US history have been 

reading aloud and 

answering questions in 

a thoughtful and 

evidence-based manner.

Good Job!

             Mrs. Barnes 

John Seidel makes Lorna Byrne a better school and more fun. I can't wait for students and parents to meet Mr. Seidel. 

PS: He looks like Clark Kent                     -Mr. Pratt


